Betty Rodriguez,
Denham International
October 15, 1998
Mr. David Jones,
Manager,
Sapient Solutions,
Denham, UK
Dear Mr. Jones,
We at Denham International congratulate you and your company for the launch of your new product. We have corresponded once during a press meet in August at New York.
We are on the verge of release of new software designed by us as you might have heard from your sources. We intend to supply this software at a discounted rate to a few companies before its launch to public. This is a tested version and once found successful we are ready to give bulk packages also at a discounted rate. Hence we propose to you to buy our trial version of three months and tell us your experience with the software.
I propose that we meet up personally to discuss more on this. I will call your office tomorrow to fix up an appointment with you.
Regards,
Betty Rodriguez

